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  Spring 2022 

Dear Siblings 
 
We are sorry that there is no SIBBS Newsletter to send to you this 
quarter. Sadly we were unable to find an editor for the Spring 
Newsletter and so we could not produce the publication this time.  
 
If you would be interested in taking on the role of SIBBS Newsletter 
editor, being part of an editorial team, or perhaps ‘guest’ edit a 
one-off edition please do get in touch. Your newsletter is always 
edited by bereaved siblings and aims to gather and share 
information about sibling bereavement and grief, reduce isolation 
and offer mutual support. Reading about the experiences of 
others can help us know we’re not alone. 
 
We like to make our newsletter for siblings available by email and 
in printed copy. Please do contact Carolyn at info@tcf.org.uk if 
you would like to volunteer as editor, co-editor or a guest editor or 
even just explore being involved. 
 
 

The Compassionate 
Friends 
Kilburn Grange 
Priory Park Road 
London NW6 7UJ    
 
(t) 0345 1203785 
Helpline 0345 123 2304     
(e) info@tcf.org.uk 
 


